
 

 

 

Dennis R. Greene, Sr.  
Appraisal Policy Manager 
Appraisal Sub -Committee 
Washington, DC 
 
Dear Dennis R. Greene, Sr.:  

I am writing this as a follow -up to our conversation today. After talking to the 
[DELETION] I am convinced that they will continue to send out solicitations 
using the MAI designation requirement. This is totally unfair to our members 
as they in most cases are just as qualified, but do not have that title. I am 
requesting that your office check into this matter to help the other appraiser s 
so that they can be equally included.  

 
Enclosed is a copy of the letter sent for solicitation.  

 
Any questions please feel free to give me a call. Thank you for your time  


